Motion
This meeting agrees that the ‘CTC South Bucks’ member group should merge with the ‘CTC South Bucks Midweek’ member group. The details of the merger follow :-
1. The new, merged group will be called ‘CTC South Bucks Midweek’. 

2. All funds and assets of ‘CTC South Bucks’ and of ‘CTC South Bucks Midweek’ will be pooled.

3. All Post Codes of ‘CTC South Bucks’ and ‘CTC South Bucks Midweek‘ will be pooled. (Post Codes define the geographical area of a group)

4. The merged ‘CTC South Bucks Midweek’ will fund the website http://www.southbuckscycling.org.uk

5. ‘CTC South Bucks’ was formerly a CTC District Association. As such it contained 4 sections – Aylesbury, Chiltern Hills, Midweek and Thames Valley. These became subsidiary member groups when the DA became a Cycling UK Member Group. 

We hope that members of all groups will maintain inter-group contact and friendships, and will continue to take part in the rides of other groups as before.

However, post-merger, the constitutional status (with respect to CyclingUK) of groups other than ‘CTC South Bucks Midweek’ will be as follows :- 

· ‘CTC Thames Valley’, formerly an informal group within ‘CTC South Bucks’ will become an informal group within ‘CTC South Bucks Midweek’.

· ‘Aylesbury CTC’, formerly an informal group within ‘CTC South Bucks’, now becomes a separate formal member group, with no official organisational links with the new, merged ‘CTC South Bucks Midweek’.

· ‘CTC South Bucks Chiltern Hills’, formerly a formal group within ‘CTC South Bucks’, now becomes a separate formal member group, with no official organisational links with the new, merged ‘CTC South Bucks Midweek’.

6. The official date of the merger will be 1st December 2021.

